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Friday 10th February 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Once again, we are at the end of another half term and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all 
for your continued support. It has been lovely to see so many parents at our Reading Cafes and also 
parents taking up our invitation to celebrate their child’s special mention with us. 
 
Parking 
We have received a phone call from a local resident, concerned about parking on Ash Grove. Please park 
with consideration when bringing your child to the Academy and when collecting them; please avoid 
parking in the area used for turning. If possible, use the parent carpark on Manor Road. Thank you. 
 
Industrial Action 
You may be aware that the NEU (National Education Union) have called on their members to take part in 
national industrial action. Current indications are that our Academy will not need to close or partially close 
on any of the dates proposed for strike action and we should remain fully open throughout this period. If 
circumstances change, I will inform everyone as soon as possible. 
 
NSPCC Number Day 
Thank you to everyone who supported our NSPCC Number Day; the children really enjoyed coming to 
school dressed up and taking part in lots of fun activities. The line of coppers is always a favourite! Thanks to 
your generosity we raised £42 from donations, this does not include the line of coppers. 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 10th February – The Academy closes for half term. 
Monday 20th February – INSET Day 
Tuesday 21st February – The Academy re-opens for the second part of the Spring term. 
Thursday 2nd March - World Book Day (details to follow) 
Friday 3rd March – Y5/6 Visit to the Space Centre 
Monday 6th March and Tuesday 7th March – Parents’ Evening (please book online) 
Friday 10th March – Y3/4 Visit to Southwell Minster for Time Travelling 
Friday 10th March – Y5/6 Viking Workshops (in school) 
Friday 17th March – Comic Relief Day (details to follow) 
Friday 31st March – Easter Celebration Day (in school) 
Friday 31st March – The Academy closes for the Easter break 

 
I hope you all have a lovely half term and enjoy some quality family time. I look forward to seeing the 
children on Tuesday 21st February. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


